

WOODBROOK VALE SCHOOL

HEADTEACHER: Gary Peat BA (Hons), NPQH Grasmere Road, Loughborough, Leicestershire, LE11 2ST

Tel: 01509 557560

Email: office@wbvs.co.uk
Website: www.wbvs.co.uk

14 March 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

As your child is reaching the end of their Year 10 GCSE Spanish course, I am writing to inform you about some revision guides that are available for the GCSE AQA course. These booklets contain valuable material that students may find useful as they revise for their Controlled Assessments and examinations.

We have placed copies in the library for students to use as reference materials. If you would like your child to have their own copy for use at home, we can provide this for them for £2.50 each.

They can also be bought through other suppliers at a slightly higher cost. If you are interested, payment should be made via ParentPay or by making payment through a paypoint store using a barcoded letter. If you need a barcoded letter please contact the student office on x130.

As you will appreciate, regular revision is the key to success at GCSE. Your support is greatly appreciated; please feel free to contact us with any questions that you may have.

Yours faithfully

Jill Lewis
Head of Faculty - Modern Foreign Languages











